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New lavarage rules

I believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for
his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being threatened by the proposed
CFTC regulations. Forex market is a world wide market and I don’t see a reason why a trader from
England can have a higher lavarage and USA traders can’t. I belive our constitutional rights are
threatened. We DO have the right to choose. If someone does not understand the meaning of risk
he/she must take the consiquences not the rest of us.


